
CHRISTMAS FESTIVAL AND PARADE IS STILL ON! 

WEATHER UPDATE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

HOUMA, LA -  Due to the risk of evening rain showers on Saturday, December 

3rd, the Houma Downtown Christmas Festival and Parade announces the following 

TIME changes:  

 

The Festival and Parade Date remain the same:  Saturday, December 3, 2016 

 

Festival Time:  11 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Christmas Parade:  3 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. 

Meet/Greet Santa in the Courthouse Square:  5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience but are thankful the rain is holding off during 

the day to allow our festivities to move forward.   

 

Please call Anne Picou at 985-873-6408 or Shelly Ronquillo at 985-991-6790 with 

any questions or concerns.   

 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU DOWNTOWN ON DECEMBER 

3
RD

! 


